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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 

5th May 2023 

Dear Parents,   

 

This week we are showcasing our art curriculum. We are proud of the opportunities we 

offer the children to work with a variety of materials. This term we are learning about 

Kenya and some of our art lessons have been looking at art from Kenya and other African 

countries.  
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Menu Change – 20th June 

On Tuesday 20th June, the menu for the day is sausage and mash, not the advertised 

chicken noodles, as we have the new reception parents for 2023-2024 coming in for lunch. 

It will still appear as chicken noodles on schoolmoney, so if your child wants sausage and 

mash, please book it as chicken noodles. I hope that’s not too confusing! 

 

Coronation Bookmarks 

The children will come home today with a coronation 

bookmark, kindly made by Mrs Everitt and Mrs 

Sapienza on behalf of the PTA. Many thanks to you both 

for your time and effort in making this commemorative 

item for the children.  

 

White Notley and Faulkbourne Community Litter 

Pick 

Please help keep our villages clean and litter free by 

joining the Community Litter Pick on Saturday 13th May from 10am-1pm. Litter picking 

tools and hi-vis equipment will be provided. Do as much or as little as you want – all help 

is appreciated. Meet at 10am in the Cross Keys car park. If you are willing to help, please 

email Ian Bentley on i42an@aol.com or call 01376 583119 for more details.  

 

Tadpoles 

Thank you to the Gibbs family for giving us tadpoles 

from their pond. All the children have spent a lot of 

time observing the metamorphosis and have been very 

excited to see the little froglets sit outside the water. 

Class One also has caterpillars; the children are 

developing their observation skills watching them.  

 

 

Environment 

Our garden beds are looking magnificent! The Class One potatoes 

are growing well and the lettuces and sunflowers in the 

greenhouses are flourishing. The children are doing a great job 

with Mrs Everitt with their 

gardening skills.  
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Congratulations to the children who received certificates in celebration assembly 

this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One:  

Molly  –  for applying super blending skills to her reading 

 

Class Two: 

Primrose -  for having an excellent attitude to learning and approach to her work 

Jack E -  for being an excellent role model and always producing his best work 

 

Class Three: 

Bethanie  –  for improved focus and working hard on times tables 

Frankie -  for awesome use of the 12 and 24-hour clock for telling the time 

 

Class Four: 

Niall -  for your magnificent effort in writing and choosing engaging vocabulary to 

‘wow’ your readers 

Matilda -  for your outstanding independent RE work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Harvey 

on his karate grading. 

William competed in a 

national open 

gymnastics competition 

last weekend and came 

15th out of 59 

competitors. He did a 

clean routine on high 

bar. Congratulations, 

William! 

Joshua C was man of 

the match last 

weekend after scoring 

a magnificent goal! 

Myah has moved up to 

yellow hat in swimming. 

Well done, Myah! 



 

Diary dates for next week: 

 

Monday 8th May: Bank Holiday 

 

Tuesday 9th May: Year 6 SPAG SATs 

 Mrs Davidson in – music lessons 

 Sign Language club 

 Book Club 

 Football Club 

 Music Club 

 

Wednesday 10th May:   Year 6 reading SATs 

     Netball Club 

 

Thursday 11th May:   Year 6 maths SATs paper 1 and 2 

     Coronation Picnic Lunch 

     Board Games Club 

     Karate 

      

Friday 12th May:   Year 6 maths SATs paper 3 

Tennis Club 8am 

Year 5/6 Football Match at Beckers Green 

 

 

Have a wonderful week,  

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 

 


